
 

SCIENCE CLUB 

 

Have you always wanted to enter the Science Fair but 

didn’t know where to start?  Do you love science and experiments?  If so, then we have 

something for you!!!  

The Thorntown Elementary Science Club will help prepare you for this year’s Science Fair.  

During the meeting, you will get help with project ideas, working through the scientific 

method, completing your display board and answering the judges’ questions.  Don’t miss out 

on this opportunity to receive guidance in completing a successful science fair project.  

Complete the permission slip below and return to your teacher by Friday, February 16.  

 (No permission slips accepted after this date) 

 

Club meetings will be right after school and end at 3:45 pm on the following dates. 
 
  February 21   February 28   March 6    

 

Science Fair: March 13 
 

Please sign the contract/permission slip below, cut it off at the line, and return it to Mrs. Lester.   

 
I understand that being part of the club means my child will complete a project for the 2024 Science Fair.  
______________________________ 
Parent Signature 
 
I understand that being a member of the club means I will complete a project for the 2024 Science Fair. 
________________________________ 
Student Signature 
 
My child, ________________________________, in ___________________ class, 
  Child’s Name          Teacher’s Name 
 has permission to be a part of the 2024 Science Club.  I will make sure that they have a ride at 3:45 pm. 
 

 

Please indict where your child will go after the meeting: 

 

Picked up at front door ________ Go to BASE ________  Walk home _________ 
 

    

Parent Signature: ____________________________________    

 

*** Return to Mrs. Lester 


